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I REPEAT: WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!

More guests, more specials, more new music, more everything.  Stick  with us as we continue
to work through some financial hiccups!  Our  server fees for the year are due this month... so
that makes January,  pledge-drive month.

If you've enjoyed the show in the past and would like to help keep it going, please drop us a
donation in any amount you can afford.  Any amount is greatly appreciated and helps get us
closer to our goal.  Use the PayPal donation button at the right OR email me at
chrisventurashow@gmail.com with other ways to donate (through mail) or to help.  A huge
thank you to those who have donated as soon as we made the announcement this past
weekend.  We still have a ways to go, but I know we can do it and I thank you all!  We do the
show for you and we can't do it without you, either! 
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